
urbanrenewal - Newcastle Urban Renewal 

  
Hi 

  

I just wanted to drop a quick line and congratulate you on the move to revitalise the Newcastle CBD.  I am 

often embarrassed by the CBD when friends and clients come to Newcastle, which won’t be the case soon!  I 

look forward to seeing the progress and positive impacts on the City. 

  

Kind regards 

  
  
Peter Macadam  
Director | Valuation & Advisory Services 
Dir +61 2 4926 4888 | Mob +61 402 074 159  
Main +61 2 4926 4888 | Fax +61 2 4926 4555 
peter.macadam@colliers.com 
 
Colliers International 
Suite 3, Nautilos, 265 Wharf Road | Newcastle, NSW 2300 | Australia 
www.colliers.com.au 
 

 

  

 

 
This e-mail and attachments (if any) is intended only for the addressee(s) and is subject to copyright. This email contains information which may 
be confidential or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient please advise the sender by return email, do not use or disclose the contents 
and delete the message and any attachments from your system. Unless specifically stated, this email does not constitute formal advice or 
commitment by the sender or Colliers International or any of its subsidiaries. 
 
Colliers International respects your privacy. Our privacy policies can be accessed by clicking here: http://www.colliersmn.com/privacy. 
 
Please let us know if you no longer wish to receive marketing material and other property information from us - send an email to our Chief Privacy 
Officer at UnsubscribeAustralia@colliers.com. If possible, please include the name of the property and/or Colliers International publication that 
you most recently received. 

From:    "Macadam, Peter" <Peter.Macadam@colliers.com>
To:    "urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au" <urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    3/7/2013 2:44 PM
Subject:   Newcastle Urban Renewal
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